The following item(s) of
correspondence were received
expressing concern regarding
Rezoning Reference #16-14.



Arriola, Ginger

From: Clerks

Sent: April 24, 2017 9:36 AM

To: Arriola, Ginger

Subject: FW: Zoning Bylaw 1965 Amendment Bylaw No. 14 2017, Bylaw No. 13735 - Noise
Concerns

From: Susan Payne
Sent: April-23-17 4:38 PM
To: Clerks

Cc: Susan E Payne
Subject: Zoning Bylaw 1965 Amendment Bylaw No. 14 2017, Bylaw No. 13735 - Noise Concerns

| own Unit 405 which is in the SE corner of 9350 University High Street.

My concern is noise from the construction late at night and early in the morning.
The main access road and parking for construction is right below our unit.

During construction of 9877 (over the last two years) we have heard & seen trucks come in at midnight to load / unload
equipment.
Delivery trucks with back-up beepers at site before 6 am.

We are not opposed to the development, but would like to understand the noise bylaws and allowable construction hours.
It would also be very good if the developer posted a contact number on their signage for people to phone to report
excessive noise.

Another concern is parking for the construction vehicles as already there is limited public parking around our complex.
What is the plan for public and construction parking in the area?

thank-you

Susan Payne

#46 2715 73 Avenue
Lloydminster, AB.
T9V 3L8
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